
AMERICAN AIRLINES, INC . 
20 N O . WACKER DRIVE 

CHICAGO 

Mr. Amon G. Carter 
FT. WORTH STAR TELEGRAM 
Ft. Worth, Texas 

Dear Mr. Carter: 

August 18, 1939 

In the near future we are planning to 
start publishing a series of stories on the 
directors of American Airlines, Inc. It is 
our intention to have each issue of THE FLAGSHIP 
NEWS carry one of these stories and pictures. 
This series will be run in alphabetical order 
according to last name. 

I would appreciate it v e ry much if you 
would send me a p h otograph of yourself, to­
gether with a biograp h y giving business connec­
tions and hobbies and any other information you 
might car.e to add. 

Any attention you are able to give this 
request will be greatly appreciated by me. 

Sincerely yours, 

CABLE ADDRESS 
" AMAIR" 

~l-- ~ 

FL:IB 

Frank L. Brunton 
Editor, FLAGSHIP NEWS 


